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PAST PRESIDENTS

HAROLD R. MCKINNON, '37-44

FRANK ]. MCCARTHY, 44-45

REYNALD BIANCHI, 45-46

TEVIS MARTIN, *46-47

DAVID LOMBARDI, *47-48

DANIEL MURPHY, JR. 48-49 Dear Colleagues:

JOHN J. BRIARE, *49-50

BERNARD J. WARD, JR., 5051 . .

DANIEL V. RYAN, 52 Let me begin by announcing our St. Thomas More Honoree for 2005:

HON. WALTER 1. CARPENETI, 53 1 7 . . . .
JORIN E, DUFF. 754 Justice Timothy A. Reardon. Tim is a former president of the Society (2000),

WILLIAM F. FERDON, ’55 a Justice on the First District Court of Appeal, an involved and committed
Jsggi]L;?YgYSLESAH;j’? Catholic, and all around great guy. The Red Mass honoring Tim will be on
ROBERT C. HAYS, 58 October 20, 2005 at Saints Peter and Paul Church in North Beach. Dinner will
FRANCIS R. WALSH, ’59 : o . :

RICHARD C. DINKELSHEL, 60 follow at the San Francisco Italian Athletic Club. Please note this on your
EUGENE J. BRENNER, 61 calendar.

MICHAELJ. CULLEN, 62

PETER A. RIBAR, 63 .

JAMES J. STARK, 64 In May, Father Paul Crowley, S.J. gave a wonderful presentation on
LEOJ. O'BRIEN, 65 € 4 3 41 M , M LH

HON, JOHN ]. HOPRINS, 66 What s a Catholic to Do? ”.fhe Political Limits of Church Teaching”. It was a
DONALD C. MGNEIL, 67 brilliant and thought provoking lecture.

ROBERT A. HAMILTON, ‘68

JAMES T. MCDONALD, 69 . .

GEORGE R. BIANCHI, *70 Our speaker for June is Jerry Hurtubise, local attorney and author who
gz\fﬁs&ﬁs’gf?;‘;’ 71 will be speaking on “The Spiritual Apprenticeship of a Curious Catholic”.
THOMAS F. SMEGAL, JR., 73 The lunch is on June 16, 2005 at Noon in the Banker’s Club of the Bank of
ﬁfﬁii‘g‘{d"gﬁfy% 7 America Building, 555 California Street, San Francisco. Please come and
THOMAS R. HOGAN, ‘76 bring a friend. It promises to be quite an entertaining talk.

HON. DANIEL M. HANLON, ’77

RONALD LARSON, ’ 78 .

LEO J. MURPHY, JR., 79 There are no luncheons in July and August.

HON. RAYMOND D. WILLIAMSON, JR., 80

DANIEL E. COLLINS, 81 .

‘DAVID A. THOMPSON, 82 Our next luncheon will be on September 15, 2005 at the Banker’s
DONALD C. CARROLL, 83 : :

JEROME SAPIRO, JR. 87 Club. Peter Robinson will speak to us about St. Thomas More.

EUGENE C. PAYNE 111, "85
Wi CASTER, 50 s Please check our website at: www.stthomasmore-sf.org. We have a
PATRICIA BYRNE DuGaaN, 88 wonderful tribute to Pope John Paul IT and Pope Benedict XVI prepared by our
fA‘?VVIV;‘RADg'A%VgZ;‘;N: o own Hugh Donohoe. While on the web you may want to look at the free
JOHN P. CHRISTIAN, "9 online Bible Study course at: www.salvationhistory.com.

REV. ROBERT F. CURRAN, S.J., 92

WILLIAM F. ALDERMAN, ’93

RICHARD B. SPOHN, 94

SIDNEY A. LUSCUTOFF, ’95

PATRICIA M. OLCOMENDY, ’96

STEPHENJ. MARTIN, '97

R. BRENT FAYE, '98

MICHAEL D. HANDLOS, 99

HON. TIMOTHY A. REARDON, 00

LAWRENCE R. JaNNUZZI, 01

CARROLL J. COLLINS, ‘02

LINDA A. CLARDY, ‘03

STEPHEN G. WALKER, ‘04




On the social front, we have arranged for a tour of Mission Dolores on
Saturday, June 18, 2005 at 3:00 p.m. The tour takes about an hour. The
Society is covering the cost of the tour. Please sign up by e-mailing me at

gmannion@sbeglobal.net or Chinhayi J. Coleman at
Chinhayi.J.Coleman@usdoj.gov.

We look forward to seeing you in June.

E. Gerard Mannion
President

Please note the price increase to $35.

Please reserve places at $35 per person ($15 for law students) for the
Society luncheon on June 16, 2005. My check, payable to the St. Thomas
More Society, for is enclosed.

Member Name:

Phone Number: E-Mail:

Please mail to: Terrence J. Coleman

Treasurer-St. Thomas More Society
c/o Pillsbury & Levinson, LLP

600 Montgomery Street, 31% Floor
San Francisco, California 94111

Or e-mail to: Judy Behr at jbehr@pillsburylevinson.com

If you RSVP by e-mail please bring your check to the lunch. Because of
the increases in lunch costs, we have had to adopt a policy that any no-shows
will be billed.

Id like to sponsor a law student, today’s speaker, or our chaplain.
Enclosed is an additional

Please reserve by June 13, 2005




